
 

 

 
 

 
To: Members of the Peterborough Architectural Conservation 

Advisory Committee (PACAC) 
 
From: Erik Hanson, Heritage Resources Coordinator  
 
Meeting Date: June 3, 2021 
 
Subject: Report PACAC21-009 

 May Heritage Preservation Office Report 
______________________________________________________________________  
 

Purpose 
 
A report to advise the PACAC on the monthly activities of the Heritage Preservation 
Office (HPO) for the month of May.  
 
 

Recommendation  
 
That the Peterborough Architectural Conservation Advisory Committee approve the 
recommendation outlined in Report PACAC21-009, dated June 3, 2021 of the Heritage 
Resources Coordinator, as follows: 
 
That the verbal update with respect to the activities of the Heritage Preservation Office 
for May 2021 be received. 

 
 

Budget and Financial Implications 
 
There are no budgetary or financial implications associated with the recommendation. 



Report PACAC21-009 – May Heritage Preservation Office Report  
Page 2 

 

Background 
 

Doors Open and Heritage Hunt 2021 – Jessica Bisson the coordinator for Doors Open 

Peterborough and the Heritage Hunt will provide an update on the status of both 

programs.  

 

Young Canada Works –The HPO has been successful in receiving an intern position 

for a six month term beginning in October. The intern will be working on creating a 

Neighbourhood Character Studies (NCS) for several older areas of the city. NCS review 

the heritage values of neighbourhoods and outline the best methods for protecting the 

heritage resources identified. This might not always be a Heritage Conservation District 

but could include heritage zoning or landscape designation. Two and possibly three 

neighbourhoods will be reviewed during the intern’s tenure.  

 

 

Submitted by, 

 
Erik Hanson   
Heritage Resources Coordinator       

 
 
Contact Name: 
Erik Hanson 
Heritage Resources Coordinator 
Phone: 705-742-7777 Ext. 1489 
Toll Free: 1-855-738-3755 
Fax: 705-748-8824  
E-Mail: ehanson@peterborough.ca  
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